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Petition for Reconsideration License Reinstatement 
 
I, Curvin W. Martin DBA Crystal Clear Merchant Consultants (A-2012-2306196) respectfully request reconsideration 

for my license renewal. I will further list in the body of this letter and produce proof that I have performed my due 

diligence in 2020 the same as prior years to meet the requirements of the PUC.  
 

As it is clearly displayed through correspondence of the insurance office that I have been working with since 2012 
my bond renewal was completed on time and a copy send to PUC from that point I feel that this error was caused 
by COVID-19. 
 

All normal state government offices were either closed or limited to onsite operations since March 2020. Most 
operations through these offices did not start reopening until after June 2020 which in return caused under 
staffing to properly monitor any back-up of renewal flow.  
 

I double checked my emails and not until I receive email post-marked August 25, 2020 was I aware there was any 

problem with the PUC receive my bond notification. 

 

1. Copy of correspondence from Stephen M Yeity, insurance representative. Noted: D1 – D5 

2. Copy of receipt that original bond send and received by someone at PUC office. 

3. Copy of shipping label (time-stamped) to PUC Noted: D4 

4. Copy of email notice that has my message to your office. Noted: D6 

All the information provided is correct to the best of my knowledge. 
 

Closing statement; I feel that under the current circumstances and limited department resources all due diligent 

was performed on my part to meet requirement as prior years and a reconsideration to reinstate my license is 

respectfully requested. 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please don’t hesitate to contact me at (Cell) 570-847-8168 or 

email on file at cwmartin@crystalclearmc.us  
 

Regards, 

Curvin W. Martin 

Crystal Clear Merchant Consultants 

mailto:cwmartin@crystalclearmc.us
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